AMA GROUP

ASX Announcement
6 March 2024

Response to Media Speculation

AMA Group Limited (ASX: AMA) (AMA Group, the Group) today responds to media speculation in the Australian
Financial Review.

The Group refers to previous disclosures that it is progressing its debt refinancing and expects to finalise the
new arrangements through 2H24. The Group is currently considering a range of refinancing structures. These
options do not include an asset sale.

AMA Group will continue to update the market in accordance with its continuous disclosure obligations.
This announcement has been authorised by the Chair of AMA Group Limited.

ENDS.
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